From: Mitch Rubin <mitch@bigskyrealtyohio.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 4:29 PM
To: Krystal Gonchar; Michael Blackford
Subject: Fw: Johnstown Pictures

Good Afternoon Krystal,

Attached are some photos of the existing buildings which would be demolished if the development plans are approved. | am
not sure if you have room to share all of these with the Commission but figured including a few would help them visualize the
poor condition of the buildings.

Thank you!

Mitch Rubin

p. 614.681.0200
e. mitch@bigskyrealtyohio.com
w. bigskyrealtyohio.com
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Confidentiality Notice:

This Email transmission is intended for the use of the individual(s) to which itis addressed. It may contain information that is
privileged. This information is confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law.

If the reader of the message is not the intended recipient or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of the communication is strictly prohibited and
may be aviolation of Federal or State Law. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately
and permanently delete the message.
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